
 

 

Year 6: Summer 1 
Recap of Summer 1 
 
We hope you enjoyed the Easter holidays. Year 6 is 
continuing to make significant progress across the 
curriculum.  
 
A highlight of the term was our days at Residential or 
engaging in different activities at school. Every child 
showed resilience; many overcame fears to engage in the 
activities. They all aspired for themselves and others, 
boosting each other to be their best version. Also, they 
respected each other and the adults looking after them. 
Thank you so much to the children. They were amazing! 
More photos to follow soon! 

 
 
  

 

Important information 

SATs week: 
Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May. Over 
this period, pupils will sit 6 different tests, with 

English taking place at the beginning of the 
week and maths at the end. 

 
Please contact your class teacher if you have 

any questions or concerns regarding this. 
 

Half term: 
 

The half-term holiday will fall between Monday, 
May 27 and Friday, May 31 

 
Please ensure that your child is wearing the 

correct uniform to school, including their blue 
Avenue Junior jumper and school shoes. 

 
 

 

What’s coming up in Summer 1?  

For the first few weeks, we will focus on 

recapping key English and Math areas. 

In English, we are starting our book 

Holes, with our first piece of writing 

being a travel review of Camp Green 

Lake. Maths will be centred shape, 

while also recapping place value, 

calculations, and fractions.  

In May, there will be SATs tests for 

Mathematics, Reading, Grammar, 

Spelling, and Punctuation. We know 

how hard the children have worked 

throughout the year. We are very proud 

of them all. If you have questions or 

concerns, don't hesitate to get in touch 

with our class teacher. 

Home learning 

 We expect our Year 6 pupils to read at 

least 15 minutes, five times per week. 

We would appreciate somebody at 

home asking questions regarding what 

they have read to help their 

understanding.  

We expect Year 6 to complete sections 

each week of both a 

Grammar/Punctuation and Maths 

workbook. This is to support learning 

and prepare them for secondary 

school. If you have any questions, 

please ask your child’s teacher. 

P.E. uniform 

For PE, children are expected to wear a 

white t-shirt or polo-shirt, black 

bottoms (shorts, leggings, jogging 

bottoms) and trainers. School jumpers 

can be worn for P.E. if lessons are 

taking place outside. 


